
                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have become a Unicef UK Rights Respecting School. 

Our school's drivers and values have at their heart the importance of treating each other as we would want 

to be treated ourselves, with respect and dignity, making sure that each person is valued. This is one of the 

reasons why the work of UNICEF and Rights Respecting Schools is so significant to us. 

Unicef is the world’s leading organisation working for children and young people and their rights. In 1989, 

governments across the world agreed that all children have the same rights by adopting the UN Convention 

on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC). These rights are based on what a child needs to survive, grow, 

participate, and fulfil their potential.  

Ludlow Primary School pupils will learn about their rights by putting them into practice every day. A Rights 

Respecting School models rights and respect in all its relationships.  

We really hope that you will be able to support our school on our journey of becoming a Unicef UK Rights 

Respecting School. It would be great if you could spend a few minutes reading through our questions & 

answers on the back of this letter, and also find a bit more about the Convention on the Rights of the Child 

by visiting the Unicef website. 

For further information about Rights Respecting Schools please visit: www.unicef.org.uk/rrsa 

Best wishes  

Mrs Mather 

 

EYFS/KS1 Site:  

Sandpits Rd, Ludlow, Shropshire SY8 1HG 
 

KS2 Site:   

Clee View, Ludlow Shropshire SY8 1HX   
 

Telephone: 01584 873602 

Email: admin@ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk 

Website: www.ludlowprimaryschool.co.uk  
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